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Release of Information

Thank you for your correspondence of 27 December 2020, in which you requested the
following information:

“l am in the process of building a 1:350 scale model of HMS VANGUARD from a kit

In my online research | have been unable to find a photograph showing the proper
colours for the ships name which appears to be placed on the sail which the ship is
in port. Could you advise me on the proper colours for the sign, the correct colours
for the letters, and they correct location to place the sign. (Also the correct term used
to refer to this name sign) ?

Also, are these colours standard across the entire Vanguard Class?”

Your enquiry has been considered to be a request for information in accordance with the
Freedom of Information Act 2000.

A search for the information has been completed within the Ministry of Defence and | can
confirm that information in scope of your request is held.

The ship’s ‘name Plaque’ is standard for all submarines. Hung in the middle of the Fin on
the ‘inboard’ side whilst alongside (removed just prior to sailing). It consists of a ‘mahogany
edged black’ rectangle with chrome silver capital letters. The letters ‘'HMS’ are not included,
just the name.

If you have any queries regarding the content of this letter, please contact this office in the
first instance.

If you wish to complain about the handling of your request, or the content of this response,
you can request an independent internal review by contacting the Information Rights
Compliance team, Ground Floor, MOD Main Building, Whitehall, SW1A 2HB (e-mail CIO-



FOI-IR@meod.uk). Please note that any request for an interal review should be made
within 40 working days of the date of this response.

If you remain dissatisfied following an internal review, you may raise your complaint directly
to the Information Commissioner under the provisions of Section 50 of the Freedom of
Information Act. Please note that the Information Commissioner will not normally investigate
your case until the MOD internal review process has been completed. The Information
Commissioner can be contacted at; Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House,
Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 SAF. Further details of the role and powers of the
Information Commissioner can be found on the Commissioner's website at
https:/fico.org.uk/.

Yours sincerely

Navy Command Secretariat - FOI Section



